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A part of the Hôtel de Glace moves to Montréal 

Garçon! Ice Bar 
 

Sainte-Catherine-de-la-Jacques-Cartier, le 3 février 2009 – The Hôtel de Glace now has 
a small brother down town Montreal. The same team that builds the Hôtel de Glace has 
relocated at the restaurant le Garcon! for a short period to create an Ice Bar. After 
building an igloo in Canada’s fare north the expertise team has migrated south on 
Sherbrooke Street to create this unique art work.  
 
This Ice Bar will be located on the front terrace of the restaurant. Visitors and guests will be 
able to enjoy a cocktail from 12:00 pm to 9:00 pm starting on the 28th of January. 
 
“After almost 10 years the Hôtel de Glace’s expertise team has gained recognition for its 
artistry, professionalism and vision when building snow and ice structures. At the Hôtel de 
Glace we strive on challenges and we are very proud to be a part of this project with 
Garcon!” mentions Jacques Desbois, Chief Executive Officer of the Hôtel de Glace. 
 
The restaurant Garcon! was named by EnRoute magazine “best new restaurant in Canada!”  
 
 

Experience the 9th edition of the Hôtel de Glace, January 4 to March 29, 2009. 
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